From:GORDON COLLINS
Sent:12 Jun 2014 15:01:27 +0100
To:planningemail

cc

Subject:Neighbourhood Notification 2014/0113/PPP

Thank you for the above neighbourhood notification concerning the retrospective
planning application for a two storey building in Glenartney Road, Callander.

Other than to reiterate previous complaints over the poor management of noise, hygiene
1ssues and over-development, all of which appear to be of no interest to planning or
environmental health authorities I would only comment that I do not believe that the
building has been erected in Glenartney Road but rather, in Ancaster Square.

With regard to the noise problem, I am unable to make use of the rooms at the front of
my 'house.

[ feel that since the building work has already been completed I have been excluded from
the planning process, as has the planning authority. I am sure that the appropriate
approval will be granted in due course.

If you wish me to expand any of these comments I would be quite happy to speak with
you providing that the meeting 1s corroborated.

Gordon Collins



